ALBION TOWNSHIP:

ALBION HAS CLEANED THE RUSTIC MILL SITE AND HAS THE NEW SHELTER BUILT AND GETTING
IT READY FOR THE PUBLIC TO USE. ALBION WILL BE WELCOMING HELP AND DONATIONS
TOWARD THIS "PARK" (YET TO BE NAMED) FROM PUBLIC AND LOCAL ORGANIZATIONS IF THEY
ARE INTERESTED. PLANTINGS SUCH AS SHRUBS. FLOWERS, FOLIAGE, MAYBE SOME
LANDSCAPING SCULPTURES ETC WILL BE WECOMED, BENCHES, WOODEN SWING TYPE ETC.

WE ARE HOPING FOR THE FUTURE MAYBE A GAZEBO FOR THE LOWER AREA BELOW THE
SHELTER ALONG WITH WALKING TRAILS. ALBION HAS TAKEN UPON ITSELF TO GET THIS ONCE
BEAUTIFUL SITE CLEANED UP AND READY FOR OUR COUNTY RESIDENTS AND COUNTY GUESTS
PASSING THROUGH TO USE AND ENJOY FOR YEARS TO COME. THERE WILL BE NEW STAIRWAY
TO THE LOWER AREA BELOW THE FALLS FOR THE PULIC TO USE FOR ACCESS FOR FISHING OR
JUST A" SIT" TO ENJOY WHAT FEW HAVE EVER SEEN BEFORE. JUST A PART OF WHAT THIS
VENTURE HAS TO OFFER!

WE HAVE SPENT LOTS OF HOURS ON THIS PROJECT, AND NEED TO AT THIS TIME GIVE A VERY
BIG " THANK YOU" TO "BOYSCAMP" OF THE WISCONSIN PRISON SYSTEM AND THEIR
SUPERVISORS FOR ALL THEIR HELP IN BRUSHING AND CLEANING SO MUCH OF THE AREA NEAR
THE SHELTER AND ALONG THE CREEK FROM "THE TOWN BOARD OF ALBION".

WE ARE ASKING THE PUBLIC ALSO TO HELP IN THE NAMING OF THE NEW PARK. IF YOU HAVE
AN IDEA PLEASE CONTACT ; TOM TOMTER-715-299-4695, LEONARD OLSON 715-299-2365, DAN
HANNAN-628-669-0908. OR EMAIL-tomtomter@farmurban.com, leonard.olson@brf.org,
daniel.hannan2 @gmail.com.



